
COUNCIL MEETING – 14 April 2016

Recommendation to Council from the Licensing Committee meeting held on 9 
March 2016

L/15/22 Review of Code of Good Conduct for Licensed drivers 

The Licensing Committee considered the report from Marcel Coiffait, Director of 
Community Services seeking the adoption of a Code of Good Conduct for licensed 
drivers for Central Bedfordshire Council. 

The code, which was the subject of a full consultation, details the conduct required of 
drivers licensed by Central Bedfordshire Council. The Council does not currently 
have a Code of Good Conduct for licensed drivers and the committee were asked to 
consider adopting one which would afford the Council an opportunity to remind the 
trade of their responsibilities to their customers, residents and other licence holders. 
Adoption of the code was moved and approved by the committee subject to the 
removal of the word “Good” in the title. 

RECOMMENDED to Council

1. that the Code of Conduct for licensed drivers be adopted; and

2. that the Head of Public Protection & Interim Head of Passenger Transport, 
in consultation with the Executive Member for Community Services, be 
given delegated authority to undertake any necessary minor amendments 
to the code prior to publication.


